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March 31, 2020 

Dear Students: 

The staff at NTCC is thinking about you and wanted to reach out to let you know that 

our highest priority continues to be your future! Although none of us could have planned for 

recent events, we are committed to continuing to provide you with supports and resources that 

will help to build your knowledge and skills and prepare you to take the next steps along your 

career pathway to career, college, or the military. Updates will be posted to the NTCC website 

as information becomes available, so please check in often.  

NEW Teacher Pages at www.ntccschool.org: Connect with your NTCC teacher and classmates 

through the “Teacher Pages” on the NTCC website. These pages can be accessed through the 

menu or the “Covid Closure Student Resources” button on the home page. You will be able to 

contact your teacher via email or through a class group platform and access enrichment and 

review opportunities that your teacher provides for you. Some industry certification options are 

included. All activities are optional at this time and will not be counted for attendance or 

grading. You are welcome to complete any or all that you feel will help you in your career 

pursuits.  

A few updates regarding school closure: 

 Per Governor Wolf, all Pennsylvania schools are closed until further notice.  

 NOCTI and NIMS assessments are canceled for this year. 

 CTE program hours requirements have been waived, so you do not need to worry about 

hours for completing your program of study. 

 The State Board of Cosmetology is allowing for 250 hours to be completed online to 

count toward licensure. Mrs. Thibodeault will provide cosmetology students with 

additional information. 

 Penn College NOW and Penn State Wilkes-Barre courses are on hold and there is 

nothing you need to do at this time. Updates will be provided as additional information 

becomes available.  

College and career services, such as searches, scholarships, applications, resumes, and 

interview tips continue to be provided. If you’d like help with these tasks or any other concerns, 
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please email Mrs. Farley and she will set up a meeting by phone or Zoom to assist you. Please 

also check the website guidance services page for resources. 

Seniors, you have worked hard to prepare for your future and recent events cannot take 

that away. You are prepared for the next steps along your career pathway and we are confident 

that you will be successful. 

Please keep in touch and don’t hesitate to contact us if we can be of any assistance.  

Mr. Martell: gmartell@ntccschool.org 

Mrs. Farley: jfarley@ntccschool.org 

Mrs. Edsell: cedsell@ntccschool.org  

 We hope you and your families are safe and healthy and hope to see you soon. 

Sincerely, 

The Northern Tier Career Center 
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